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Lou Mansolillo

From: Aidan Forrest <aidanforrest1063@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 5:45 PM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

To those who may be concerned, I ask that you take my email into account in support of the passing of bill H-7015. I am 
a registered apprentice in the state of Rhode Island and I feel like the implications of H-7015 not passing will have huge 
consequences in the future of my career. This will affect how I make a living and will also have big consequences for not 
only the electrical trade, but every resident of Rhode Island. Electrical work and inspections done unlicensed will 
undoubtedly cause safety issues and create a dangerous living environment for every Rhode Islander. I ask of you when 
voting to pass bill H-7015 please consider the safety and wellbeing of the residents of Rhode Island as well as the 
livelihoods of registered electricians like myself.  
            
                                           Thank you, Aidan Forrest   


